
University South Neighborhood Association 

Meeting Memorandum 

November 5, 2019 

Sara Anne Corrigan called the meeting to order on Tuesday, November 5, 2019.  It was very brief, due to the 
low turnout (mainly because it was election day). 

Shannon Stigleman gave the treasurer’s report of $303.69. 

A report was given of the UNOE Spark Plug Banquet.  Overall, the ones who did attend the banquet felt that it 
was very interesting and well attended.  The food was good, for the most part, and the event did not last too 
long into the evening. 

Sara Anne Corrigan and Keith Rice will be hosting a Holiday Social Sunday, which will be on Sunday, 
December 8, from 2:00 to 4:00 PM.  Their address is 634 S. Norman Ave., located between Lincoln and 
Bellemeade -- a gray frame Victorian-era farm house, with a large screened-in front porch and white 
pillars.  Please park on the street.  Cookies and punch will be served.  You can bring cookies, etc., if you are 
inclined, but they are not required for admission.  Dress informally. 

Due to the party on Sunday, December 8, there will not be a USNA meeting in December.  The next meeting 
will be Tuesday, January 7, 2020. 

Have a fantastic Holiday Season!! 

 

Loraine Luman 

USNA Secretary  

 


